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SHOWCASING BURNABY SCHOOLS IN THE COMMUNITY   

Trustees were out and about in the community this summer singing the praises of 

Burnaby Schools.  

 

• At the Edmonds Community Fair in July, trustees joined student volunteers from 

Burnaby Central and North at a booth, answering questions about Burnaby 

Schools programs and services.  

 

• Trustees, students, teachers and staff marched with pride in the Vancouver 

Pride Parade in August as they celebrated the diversity of Burnaby Schools. 

 

 

BRIGHT DISTRICT STUDENTS SELECTED FOR SHAD SUMMER PROGRAM 

Ten district secondary students were selected from more than 1,200 applicants to 

attend SHAD, a 4 week summer program held at host universities across Canada. 

SHAD exposes youth to advanced topics in science, technology, engineering and 

math (STEM). By getting out of their comfort zone, students discover new ways to 

learn, engage, experiment and excel. District students who attended the SHAD 

Program were Angela Yu from Burnaby 

Mountain. 
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